
Welcome to our new
members: 

Nathalie and Gerry
Dincher, Catherine and
Kevin Kuel, Ed Waters,
Bobbi Harris, Julie and

Richard Cook

Kevin Kuel has also taken
on a position as a member

of the board. Be sure to
welcome them all when

you get the chance!
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Summer break is here! There are no upcoming
services in the month of June. Be sure to check out
all of the other summer activities going on this
month!
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ANNUAL PICNIC
Please join us for great food and great times at our
annual picnic which will be held on Sunday June 9 at
Riverview Park at 3rd and Chestnut in Quincy. The men
will be bringing and preparing delicious grilled foods, so
bring a side dish, snack, or dessert to share along with
your choice of drink. Table service will be provided. The
grillers should arrive between 10:30 - 11am and we
plan to begin eating at around noon. Looking forward
to seeing everyone to put a close to this wonderful
church year!

SUMMER SUNDAY FUNDAYS
(AKA SUMMER RELIGIOUS ED)
Join our Religious Education teacher Kenya for Summer
sessions! Classes will start at the church on June 23rd.
Classes will be every other week and will start at
11:30am, going to 1:30 pm.

Kenya is accepting up to 8 kids, ages 3 and up (must be
potty trained). To sign up, please complete the form at:
https://forms.gle/noQs4V3J3ATqY9d5A 

You can also email Taylor at church@taylorwood.me for
the form if you receive the physical newsletter or
otherwise can’t open the above link.

https://forms.gle/noQs4V3J3ATqY9d5A
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SUMMER SUNDAY DISCUSSION SERIES
Our Church is unique in that every other church, for miles around, has services EVERY
Sunday of the year. We don’t! We take the Summers off! Between our Annual Church
Picnic on the Second Sunday in June until we return on the Second Sunday in
September, We don’t have “Regular Sunday Church Services,” like all the other
churches do.

So, in order to seem more “church like” to all of our neighbors, we have Summer
Sunday Discussions. Our doors are open and welcoming to visitors in the Summer, just
like they are during our “regular church year.” During the summer, we meet at 9:30
a.m. in the “Heritage Room” and hang out until around 11:00 a.m. 

Some years, we have chosen to have a “theme” for the summer with a series of topics
that relate to that “theme.” Other summers, we have chosen to just meet for
conversation with whatever subjects come up. Our tradition is that the people who
show up for the first meeting, this year on June 23, will be the people who will decide
what direction this summer’s discussions will take. If you don’t show up for the first
one, the decision will already have been made and your opinion will not be heard.
Tough! 

We look forward to meeting with you on Sunday, June 23 at 9:30 in the morning.
We’ll sit around the “Heritage Room” table with some coffee and talk over where we
will go from there.

Mike Flanagan


